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Friday 20th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We have arranged for Year 2 to visit Wealdstone Clock Tower War Memorial as a part of our 
History topic about remembrance and their local history study. The visit is free.  
 
2G and 2K will be going on Tuesday 14th November 
2L and 2C will be going on Thursday 16th November 
 
We will be walking there and back during the morning, leaving school around 9.30. We will be back 
in school by lunchtime so children will eat their lunch as usual.  
 
Your child will need:  
 

• School uniform, a weather appropriate coat and comfortable, weather appropriate shoes.  

 

• Please make sure your child has eaten a healthy breakfast before school to prepare them 

for the amount of walking. If it is raining heavily we will postpone the walk, please come 

prepared to walk in light rain.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Long   Miss Neary 
Year 2 Leader   Headteacher 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
If you would like to offer to support on the visit to The War Memorials, please complete the 
form below:  
 
 
Pupil’s Name:        Class:     
 
 
Parent name: ____________________________________________________ 


